Newsletter: 544/2018
Date: 20 September 2018
Distribution: NNSWLHD & MNCLHD
Food Services members
Contact: Your HSU Organiser

NNSWLHD & MNCLHD "My Food Choice" Update

Dear Member,

Following newsletter 506 (NNSWLHD & MNCLHD: "My Food Choice" Concerns), the HSU has received feedback from members right across Northern NSW and the Mid North Coast regarding the "My Food Choice" rollout. The HSU wants to thank all members who have provided much-needed information. The HSU is collating the information and will be presenting the matters of concern to HealthShare at the upcoming peak level consultative meeting.

The HSU will then be revisiting sites across the region to discuss the employer's responses with members and to discuss what, if any, further actions are required site by site. Thanks again for your activism and vigilance in this matter.

The HSU urges members to maintain communications with your sub branch officials and Organisers Michael Kearns (<u>michael.kearns@hsu.asn.au</u>) and Peter Kelly (<u>peter.kelly@hsu.asn.au</u>), along with Industrial Officer Toby Warnes (<u>toby.warnes@hsu.asn.au</u>).

In unity,

Gerard Hayes

Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD